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STOCK ASSESSMENT TERMS OF REFERENCE- FINAL ACTION 
 
In March 2022, the Pacific Fishery Management Council (Council) agreed with the 
recommendation of the Scientific and Statistical Committee (SSC) and the Coastal Pelagic Species 
Management Team (CPSMT) that a separate Terms of Reference (TOR) be developed for CPS 
stock assessments.  In June 2022, the Council adopted a CPS TOR for public review (Attachment 
1).  At this meeting, the Council is expect to adopt the CPS TOR as final for use in the 2023-24 
stock assessments.   
 
Council Action:  
 
Adopt Final Stock Assessment Terms of Reference. 
 
Reference Materials:  
 
1. Agenda Item I.4, Attachment 1: Public Review Draft Terms of Reference for Coastal Pelagic 

Species Stock Assessments for 2023-2024. 
2. If received, Public Comments are electronic only (see e-portal). 
 
Agenda Order: 
 
I.4 Stock Assessment Terms of Reference- Final Action Jessi Doerpinghaus 
  a. Reports and Comments of Management Entities and Advisory Bodies 
  b. Public Comment 
  c. Council Action:  Adopt Final Stock Assessment Terms of Reference. 
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